COMMENTS ON BEHALF OF ADOBE TOWN

TO WYOMING ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY COUNCIL

DEAR MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL:

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director Environmental Quality Council I AM WRITING ON BEHALF OF ADOBE TOWN AND ITS VERY SPECIAL GEOLOGICAL FORMATIONS: I URGE YOU TO DESGINATE THIS INCREDIBLE AREA AS RARE AND UNCOMMON SO AS TO PROTECT IT FOR US IN WYOMING, FOR VISITORS, AND FOR OUR DESCENDANTS TO ENJOY- AND FOR ITS OWN SAKE. THERE IS NO OTHER PLACE LIKE IT!

PARTICULARLY IMPORTANT TO PROTECT ARE THE HAYSTACKS, THE WILLOW CREEK RIM AND BADLANDS, FLATS AT THE BASE OF THE SKULL CREEK RIM, AND POWDER RIM.

I AM HAPPY TO TALK TO YOU PERSONALLY IF NEEDED.

SINCERELY,

JAMIE EGOLF

159 N 6th St., Laramie, WY 82072

